
PUC Distribution Inc.
765 QUEEN STREET EAST, P.O. Box 9000
SAULT STE. MARIE, ONTARIO, P6A 6P2

PUC

February 14,2008

Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319, 27thFloor
2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, ON
M4P lE4

Attention: Ms. Walli

Re: PUC Distribution Inc 2008 Electricity Rate Interrogatories
Board File No. EB-2007-0931

On January 21, 2008, the Ontario Energy Board issued Procedural Order No.1 stating that PUC
Distribution shall file with the Board complete responses to the interrogatories and deliver them
to the intervenors no later than February 15, 2008. PUC Distribution Inc. has been working
diligently to complete and file our 2008 rate interrogatory responses by February 15, 2008.
However, PUC Distribution Inc. will not be able to complete their filing by February 15,2008.

We have carefully reviewed the status of our work to date and the timeliness for completing our
responses. As a result of this review, we wish to advise you that we anticipate being able to
complete our 2008 rate application interrogatories by February 29, 2008. We regret any
inconvenience that may result from this delay.

Sincerely,

nnifer Uc11manowicz

Rates and Regulatory Affairs(
PUC Distribution Inc.
Sault Ste. Marie Ont.
Email: iennifer.uchmanowicz@ssmpuc.com
Phone: 705-759-3009


